
From: Shaila Sinke  
Sent: Saturday, November 30, 2024 8:35 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Planning committee meeting 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

To committee of counsel, 
 
I’d like to voice my concern regarding limiting ADUs to only one story.  
This goes against provincial legislation supporting ADUs and would minimize the opportunity to find 
affordable housing for families.  
We are in the beginning stages of planning an ADU on our lot. Hoping to give an affordable option to a 
family.  
 
Thank you for considering, 
Shaila Sinke 
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